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Roxanne Maher

From: Naomi Rodriguez
Sent: Wednesday, February 5, 2025 10:38 AM
To: Roxanne Maher
Subject: Fw: News

FYI. 
 
Naomi 

From: jsmith@ledyardlibrary.org <jsmith@ledyardlibrary.org> 
Sent: Monday, February 3, 2025 4:47 PM 
To: Barbara Candler <bcandler@snet.net>; Beth Rumery <rumcats@msn.com>; Carmen Garcia Irizarry 
<CGIri@ledyardct.org>; Cynthia Wright <kwright8@comcast.net>; Ellin Grenger <egrenger@gmail.com>; Jen Smith 
<jsmith@ledyardlibrary.org>; John Bolduc <jfbceo@tvcconnect.net>; Peter Diette <peter@peterdiette.com>; Ralph 
Hightower <ralph.hightower1970@gmail.com>; Rolf Racich <rolfracich@gmail.com>; Wendy Hellekson 
<wendy@hellekson.com> 
Cc: Naomi Rodriguez <NaomiR@ledyardct.org> 
Subject: News  
  
Hi everyone: 
It is with mixed emotions that I share with you that I will be leaving my role as Library Director of the Ledyard 
Public Library, effective March 3, 2025. 
Thank you for allowing me to work alongside you for nearly three years. Time has flown, but together as a 
team, we have achieved great things. I am proud of all our accomplishments, especially the overall increases in 
library usage and securing grant funding to make both library buildings more welcoming and accessible to 
everyone. 
While it is never easy to say goodbye, I am confident that the Ledyard Library will continue to succeed in 
future years. It is the right time for me to take the next step in my personal/professional life, but I will always 
cherish the memories and relationships I’ve formed here.  
Thank you again for your hard work, dedication to the community, and for making this experience so 
rewarding! 
Warmly, 
Jen 
  
Jennifer Smith (she/her) 
Library Director 
Ledyard Public Library 
Ledyard, CT 06339 
860-464-9917 | LedyardLibrary.org 
  


